

May 19, 2010

Karl Mecklenburg 6372 S Zenobia Ct Littleton, CO 80123

Re: Region VIII VPPPA conference

Dear Karl,

I wanted to let you know that your keynote at the Region VIII Voluntary Protection Program Participants Association (VPPPA) conference on May 5 was fantastic. The feedback from our attendees has been 100% positive. They most appreciated the fact that you tied your message into our organization's mission of promoting safety.

You were extremely gracious to remain at the conference until after lunch and allow our members to talk to you and have their photos taken with you. I know many of them commented how excited they were to be sitting at the same table as you.

Personally, I was thrilled to meet one of my Bronco heroes and enjoyed the highlight dvd very much. I wanted to thank you for the signed jersey. We are actually keeping it until next year and selling raffle tickets, in order to give everyone (including the Board of Directors) a chance to purchase one. Unfortunately, I do not consider myself eligible as the Chairperson of the Region VIII VPPPA, but I am still glad that we can use the proceeds from the raffle to support one of the scholarships awarded by our organization.

As Chairperson, it is difficult to find speakers that will provide an entertaining, meaningful keynote and I believe that you have done just that. We will definitely have you back in the future!

Thank you again and if you ever need anything from us—please don't hesitate to ask.

Kelli Heflin

Chairperson, Region VIII VPPPA

Regulatory Compliance/Safety Manager, Scott's Liquid Gold-Inc.

Thanks, Karl